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Dear Graeme

WAIOHINE FLOODPLAIN MANAGEMENT

On the 15 July 2015 South Wairarapa District Council considered a report from
Murray Buchanan, Group Manager Planning and Environment, which
recommended Council support the FMP Option 7 and to consider how the project
should be rated.

Council made the following resolution:

COUNCIL RESOLVED (DC2015/116):
1. To receive the information.
1. To support the draft Floodplain Management Plan (FMP) in principle.

2. That Council’s funding preference for the implementation of the FMP is
scheme based with the rate levied by GWRC.

3. To advise GWRC of the above resolutions.
(Moved Cr Davies/Seconded Cr Stevens) Carried

Councillors noted that funding of existing South Wairarapa flood protection
schemes was scheme based and the above resoiution was made based on the
precedent in place.

Yours sincerely

Suzanne Clark

Committee Secretary
suzanne.clark@swdc.govt.nz
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